
From: betty ng [mailto:betnget@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Thursday, 3 December, 2015 1:36 PM 
To: manager@pinnacle-travel.com 
Subject: Re: Sales Service from Pinnacle Travel_BF23562 

 

Hi 
 Just like to thank you and team for a very pleasant trip to Perth.  
Qantas is always a nice flight to take tho' it is expensive. 
 
Would appreciate receiving infomation for promotional Flights and would not hesitate 
to seek your service  
at next opportnity. 
 
Thanking you again and Seasons  Greetings and BLESSINGS, 
Betty. 
 
 


